
For the attention of the General Manager / 
Planning Manager / Planning Department

Comment

This is a gross over reach by an un caring developer. The impact on the suburb will be 
negative in every aspect, parking, noise, congestion and possibly crime. It is a very busy and 
dangerous bend where access is proposed also. Affordable housing is a great idea but this is 
obvious bluster to maximise profits for what is nothing more than an expensive backpackers 
lodge. I doubt very much the people behind this would want it in their street! As a tax paying, 
voting local it is rejected completely. 

This comment was submitted via PlanningAlerts, a free service run by the OpenAustralia 
Foundation for the public good. View this application on PlanningAlerts
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